"NHSGGC COVID-19 Palliative Care Medicines Provision in Care Homes for use in Adults age 18+ 
Due to the COVID19 pandemic, a strategy was developed to allow for the provision of palliative care medicines in care homes which includes the re-purposing of medicines.   The aim is to make palliative care medicines readily available for patients suffering from Covid who require symptomatic relief.  This National Guidance has been updated and is valid until April 2022. 

Information about this, plus other useful resources- such as pre-authorisation of specific medicines - can be found on the GGC palliative care website: https://www.palliativecareggc.org.uk/?page_id=2370 
Attached is a copy of the Guidance plus a handy Summary flowchart for reference."

Many Thanks

Pamela on Behalf of GGC Care Home Pharmacy Group

Pamela Macintyre | Pharmacist | Pharmacy Services |
Clarkston Court | 56 Busby Road | Clarkston | Glasgow | G76 7AT
e-mail : pamela.macintyre@ggc.scot.nhs.uk
Mob 07876 137154
